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Dear Friends, 

 

We hope you had a great holidays season and wish you will have a 2020 that will be even better than 2019 

was for you and your loved ones. 

 

SOAR Zurich Chapter is very happy to present you a short overview of what your donations have helped 

achieve in 2019. 

 

We reached a slightly higher level of donations compared to 2018 for which we would like to express our 

heartfelt gratitude in the name of all the children you supported. 

There were again roughly 400 kids in Armenian and Lebanese orphanages that benefited from your 

generosity. 

 

We are currently assessing several ideas for the use of the new funds in 2020 projects, our general strategy 

is to use it for holistic and sustainable initiatives in the realm of specific education such as language and IT 

courses, as well as art and music. We will update you on how your donations will be used once we have 

completed the assessment and decided on the priorities. 

With SOAR Zurich chapter 100% of what is being donated is directly spent for the children as all of us do this 

on a strictly pro bono basis and we source all goods and services in Armenia, whenever possible. 

 

We hope that we can continue to rely on your crucial support to make the life of many children and young 

adults a little bit brighter. 

 

Our next event is already being planned, the invitation with the details will be sent to you in due time. 

 

Thank you very much and looking forward to a great 2020 

 

Kind regards, 

SOAR-Team Zurich 

 

soar.zurich@gmail.com  
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